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Good moming,

RE: DECISION ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS ON PROPOSED MOLEN CLOSE RIVER
BEHABIUATION ON REMAINDER OF FARM 464, GEORGE

On behalf of the Applicant, George Municipality, we hereby notify you of the outcome of the Department of
Environmental Affair's review of the environmental application.

The Department has decided to grant authorisation for the proposed development subject to conditions that are
stipulated in the Environmental Authorisation (EA).

Please refer to the attached Notfication Letter & Environmental Authorisation.

Should you have any queries about the contents of the Notification Letter and/or the Department’s decision, or how
the process works from here onwards, you are most welcome to contact us directly.

Kind regards,

Mariska Byleveld
Administrative Assisstant
MSc Geology (University of the Free State)
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